
 

This is the father of the female who went to the 

solidarity auction at Gploft. 

This cock is the grandson of my Van Loon who 

came from the Supra’s Loft. 

Since I acquired this line of pigeons I have won 

some championships. In the first year that I 

started to send these pigeons, I immediately 

won the youngsters District Short Distance  

South Zone. 

I won the District Short Distance Gold Ring, the 

youngster Club Speed  Gold Ring. 

This was the first crak that I had the cocks's 

daughter at 262 was in 8th National of 

youngsters. 

In these last years I was Vice-champion District 

of Short distance, I was Vice-champion of 

Middle distance  south Region, many first 

prizes and many award rings. 

In these last two years, in 2018 District long 

distance Champion, South Zone Champion, 

Long distance Block Champion. 



In the club, I was Champion of Long distance, 

3rd in the Overall (to 25 points of the first). 

In the 2019 campaign, Two-time District Long 

distance Champion, Two-time Zone South Long 

distance Champion, Two-time Long distance 

Block Champion, Bronze Ring South Zone Long 

distance, Silver Ring Long distance Block. 

In the club, Overall Champion, Champion of 

Long distance, 2nd Middel distance, 4th in 

Short distance, Golden Ring of Long distance. 

The first time I sent a Silvino to Long distance 

(it was Valencia), it was the worst I had in the 

loft and I won the 2nd one (it was in 2017). I 

didn't rule because they scored well in the 

small tests. So it was, I started sending them in 

2018 and in 11 Long distance races they won 

the first 10 in the club  and scored 36 times in 

the first ten. 

90% of my colony is based of this line of 

pigeons, the “Silvininhos”. 
 


